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Hello  Azine Spalding,

I would like to go on record as objecting to the change of the zoning which would not allow permanent
structures.  This would make my currently empty lot useless and loose it’s value.  There are house in the
area and next to my empty lot.  There are permanent structures existing within a few feet of my lot; the
zoning change would prevent any kind of permanent structure including a platform or a fence on my lot. 
This does seem fair or logical.  It appears to be a taking without compensation. 
Thanks for your consideration.

Regards,
Catherine Woody
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